
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
WEST DAIE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

March 17, 1950

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173 
Santa Fe, N.M. Mitchell A. Wilder, Director

Dear Laura:

Just a note to let you know that we have decided to go through 
with the show on Pictographs. Consequently, we will accept 
the proposal for your assistance on the photography at a fee of 
$100. I do appreciate your willingness to assist for I know that 
it is taking time out from your own work but unless we could 
rely on someone who understands the material and at the same 
time is able to turn out the negatives we will need, we would be 
helpless for none of us seem to be able to get away from Colorado 
Springs long enough to do the work.

Fortunately, we will have our 8 x 10 enlarger by that time and we 
can work from the negatives. Thanks again to you for the suggestion.

Greetings.

Sincerely yours,

MAWrjmd


